
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We are celebrating the festival of Eid al Fitr. This year Eid al Fitr begins at sun down on 

Sunday 30th March. To celebrate the festival children will be given the opportunity to make 

Eid cards within their classes. During Eid many people give to charity and therefore the 

School Council have asked for food donations to be collected.  

If you are able to donate please send your child / ren to school with a tinned food on 

Monday 31st March and we will donate these to the Wellspring in Stockport.   

We wish you a happy and joyful Eid.  

Many thanks  

School Council and Miss Howard  

 


